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Dear Parent/carer,
[image: ]                                        On Monday 2nd March we are having a special assembly to launch  TT ROCKSTARS a new programme that the children will be using at home and school to practice their times tables. 
Log in details will be sent home as soon as the children have had a chance to practice at school and we look forward to lots of challenge, fun and progress over the coming weeks to help support our children in this important skill.
[image: ]In our launch assembly we are asking the children to celebrate by coming to school dressed up as a rock-star- maybe ripped jeans, cool T-shirts, slick hairstyles or favourite pop stars clothes.

So get your air guitars ready and let’s get ready to  ROCK (our time tables!)
Thank you for your support,
Mrs Ranyard
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